

August 2023

Dear Coronado Unified School District Families:

Coronado Unified School District is excited to provide neighborhood-to-school transportation in the 2023-2024 school year to Silver Strand Elementary School, Coronado Middle School, and NAB Residents attending Village Elementary School.

Please access the following links for our bus pass application form and other important information.

- Bus Pass Application Form
- Bus Stop Locations and Estimated Pick-up / Drop-off Times
- Complete forms should be submitted to the following link below: https://forms.gle/VKL9Qgy18hU3udiA7

If you do not have access to a printer, paper forms are available for pick-up at your school's front office.

We're excited to see you in the 2023-2024 school year!

Respectfully,

Coronado Unified School District